
Dear Friends and Families of Hempstalls, 

Our transition week has been fantastic. The children have thoroughly enjoyed their story time sessions with their new class
teachers, and our move-up day yesterday was filled with art and team games and stories galore! Our current Y6 children have also
equally enjoyed their transition days to high school. 

A big shout out to our Year 2 team, who had wonderful trips to Llandudno, enriching their knowledge of the history curriculum.
Their behaviour was outstanding.

Good luck to our upper Key Stage 2 team for their production of “Shrek the Musical” next week. You are in for a real treat!

Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete our survey. Your feedback has provided us with valuable insights that we
will celebrate and act upon in the new academic year.

We had a fantastic time last Friday morning celebrating our 100 Great Read Prize assembly! A record-breaking 192 prizes were
given out by Miss Potts and the reading council and it is fantastic to see so many champion readers who are reading for pleasure. 
Sawain, Ivan, Carter, Alexia, Everleigh and Leah managed to crack the Magic 100 and enjoyed a special trip to Waterstones this
week to pick out their own selected texts. Well done everybody! 

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss A Bell
Headteacher 

Our nursery children have enjoyed another
busy week at Hempstalls. We have

successfully started some transitional activities
and have enjoyed meeting our new class

teachers. A huge well done to Mrs Davidson's
class for their superb sports day, despite the
weather we had lots of fun. In phonics this

week we have been learning some new sounds
and focussing on our book handling and

storytelling skills. In maths, we have been
consolidating our knowledge about numbers.
Seeing the children’s imaginative skills being
used in our deconstructive role-play area has

been wonderful.

Nursery graduation - Friday 12th July 9.30-
10.30 we have our final numbers for this. If you
haven’t yet returned your invite please speak to

a staff member. 

RECEPTION

What a great week we have had! This
week our text has been What the Lady

Bird Heard on Holiday by Julian
Donaldson. We have been exploring the
sights of London and looking at simple

maps. We drew a map from our
classroom to KS1 and followed it.

Transition day was fantastic, and the
children really enjoyed exploring their

new classrooms and meeting their new
teachers. In phonics we have been
reading words with the /er/ and /est/

ending.  In maths, we have been
looking at number bonds to 10. 

 Thursday 18th July – Class end-of-year
party, children are to come to school in

their party clothes and bring a
disposable wrapped plate of party food

that they will eat. NO NUTS. 
Swimming next week - Mrs Thompsons

class - green, blue and red team

Mrs Mullock’s 
Mrs Ball’s !

Magic Stars 
!

Busy Bees 

!

This week in cubs, we have been
reading our new story 'Spot goes to

nursery', the children have enjoyed a
story from their new teacher, Well done

to all the children who had a
transitioning day in to nursery, they

have had lots of fun. 

Sports day 10th July - 9.30 - 10.30 
If your child does not attend this

session and you would like them to
participate, please arrive at 9.30 and

make your way to the field. 

We have a collection of spare jumpers
/cardigans in cubs, please can all

children's clothing be clearly labeled.

Thank you team cubs.  

TERM DATES

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.01782 950082

5TH JULY 2024

CUBS NURSERY

Friday 19th July - Finish for
Summer

Friday 12th July 
Nursery Graduation

https://thecreativelearningpartn301-my.sharepoint.com/personal/lkabir1_hempstalls_staffs_sch_uk/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?view=1


Your trash is our treasure! 

At Hempstalls, in the EYFS Department we are in the process of developing our learning environments. We are
eager to gather wooden, natural & real resources for our classroom that will enhance learning and

vocabulary for our children and create a purposeful, calm and inviting environment. 

If you have any of the below you would be happy to donate, or you know where we could source items that are
in good condition please speak to your class teacher / room leader. 

We are looking for ...
Old saucepans / kitchen utensils 

Wooden crates 
Electrical cable drums 

Picture frames 
Small Rugs / mats 

Baskets 

Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Mullock ( Assistant head / EYFS Leader) 

We have seen an increase in the amount of
chocolate, crisps, and sweets in children's lunch
boxes. In order for us to promote healthy eating

and wellbeing with the children, please send your
child with a maximum of TWO treats to eat after

their sandwiches. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

RB - KAIDEN
RM - HENRY

HEALTHY LUNCHBOXES

PANTS AND SOCKS/TIGHTS: OUR
STOCKS ARE VERY LOW. PLEASE CAN

WE HAVE ANY DONATIONS OF NEW OR
PRELOVED SOCKS, PANTS AND TIGHTS.
THANK YOU SO MUCH PLEASE RETURN
BORROWED ITEMS ASAP. THANK YOU.

LUNCHTIME AWARDS!

THIS IS LIZ AND KATE, VOLUNTEERS FROM NSPCC,
THEY VISITED YEAR 2/5/6 THIS WEEK TO DELIVER
THE SPEAK OUT STAY SAFE PROGRAM WITH THE

HELP OF BUDDY.
• SPEAK OUT AND BE TAKEN SERIOUSLY

• BE KEPT SAFE
• GET HELP WHEN THEY NEED IT.

HTTPS://WWW.NSPCC.ORG.UK/KEEPING-
CHILDREN-SAFE/OUR-SERVICES/WORKING-

WITH-SCHOOLS/










